

Treakness Healthcare Center

A Legacy of Caring since 1929

Dear Visitor:

Effective March 8, 2020, due to reasonable clinic and safety concerns of COVID-19 for our residents and staff, entry to Preakness Healthcare Center is restricted to staff, physicians, ancillary clinical staff, emergency services, personnel, medical transport, and law enforcement. These restrictions are placed to prevent community-associated infection or communicable disease transmission to our residents. While the restrictions are in place, we will develop means to electronically visit through media such as SKYPE. Nurses on resident units or nursing supervisors may be reached by phone to provide updates on your family members to authorized family contacts.

Feel free to call with any questions or concerns:

Lucinda Corrado, LNHA Geoffrey Mugalu, LNHA Executive Director Assistant Executive Director

973-585-2169 973-585-2113 or Security 973-585-2119 973-585-2119

Tina Hucalla Suja Samuel Nursing Supervisors

Infection Preventionist Director of Nursing 973-617-7496

973-585-2181 973-585-2196

We thank you for your anticipated cooperation to protect our residents.

Sincerely, Lucinda Corrado, LNHA Executive Director